
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/13-14/099 
January 27, 2014 

 
To, 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units. 
 
 

Dear All Members, 

 
Please find attached copy of the list of those persons were accused and alleged 
irregularities to harass property owners in Malad. 
 
As per news released in Times of India dated 23rd January, 2014 on page no. 3 (copy 
attached), it is stated that, Shri D. V. S. Jain, Assistant Commissioner and Ward Officer, 
P – North Ward informed that they sent this list to all BMC departments as well as all 
police station for their kind perusal.  The names include in this list are involved in case 
of extortion, intimidation and assault pending against them. 
 
Submitted for your kind information please. 
 
Regards, 
 
Avadhoot Rane. 

General Manager (Liaison) 
 

 


